
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

I-95 Bridge Beam Replacement at 10th Avenue North  
From south of 10th Avenue North to north of 10th Avenue North  
Palm Beach County 
Financial Project ID Number: 443322-1-52-01 

I-95 Northbound at 10th Avenue North to Undergo Full Closure December 3 

The I-95 northbound lanes at 10th Avenue North in the City of Lake Worth Beach will be closed to traffic 
overnight, Thursday, Dec. 3 for bridge beam removal. The first lane will close at 9 p.m., the second lane will close 
at 10 p.m., and all lanes will be closed by 11 p.m., reopening by 5 a.m. Traffic will be detoured via the 10th 
Avenue North interchange, with motorists diverting off of I-95 via the northbound exit ramp and re-entering I-95 
northbound via the 10th Avenue North entrance ramp. FHP will be on site to assist motorists.  

Construction Cost: $444,903                Construction Start: October 10, 2020              Anticipated Completion: Spring 2021 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

 
Saira Rothschild, P.E., FDOT Project  Manager    Ido Shimony, P.E., CEI Project Administrator 
Saira.Rothschild@dot.state.fl.us  or 561-370-1194  Ishimony@eismanrusso.com or 954-579-4892 

 
Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist     
Msilva@corradino.com or 786-441-3088           
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